
August 19, 2016 
 
Dear Keith: 
 
I have known Keith Black professionally for nearly five years but never had personally used his 
services. Recently my estate was in dire need of updating and before I engaged Keith I was greatly 
exposed. During the process, Keith and his staff were caring and conscientious and a pleasure to 
work with. Now that my estate has been updated exactly to my wishes with first class documents, I 
can sleep easier at night knowing that my wishes will be fulfilled exactly. I can recommend Keith to 
others who need to create or update their estate documents without reservation.  

 
 
Jacob I. 


